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To whom it concerns,
I would like to take this opportunity to support existing railroad access from Portland, 
ME to the White Mountains of New Hampshire and for future access to Vermont by 
preserving 31 miles of existing Mountain Division rail line and infrastructure from 
Sebago, ME to Fryeburg, ME.
Thank you for your consideration of this critical matter. 


